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New NASA
Project on
the Horizon

Employee Spotlight 

CWC was recently awarded a new
contract at NASA’s Kennedy Space
Center to assist with shoreline
restoration and protection efforts.
Operations will begin soon, marking
another opportunity to apply our
expertise in shoreline management
and infrastructure improvement. 

Storm Safety, Staying Prepared 
Storm safety is a vital part of how we protect our people,
projects, and the environment—especially during peak
storm season. Our crews are trained to secure job sites
quickly, reinforce erosion control systems, and verify that
all drainage infrastructure is operating as designed. By
staying prepared and prioritizing safety, we ensure that
CWC jobsites remain compliant, no matter what the
forecast brings.

José Rivera is a dedicated team member known for his
strong work ethic, reliability, and positive attitude. Whether
operating equipment or tackling tough challenges in the field,
José consistently delivers high-quality work and supports his
team with professionalism and pride. His leadership on the
job site sets a great example for those around him. We’re
proud to have him as part of the CWC family.

Berm Construction 
at MOTSU

CWC is wrapping up work at Military Ocean
Terminal Sunny Point (MOTSU), where our team
successfully constructed and repaired large
protective berms. This critical earthwork project
enhances site security and environmental
resilience, demonstrating our continued
commitment to delivering high-quality civil
construction solutions.


